
 

 

  

8th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As part of your daughter being in either the year 7 netball club or year 10 GCSE PE they are invited to watch a professional 
netball match! 
 
I have already purchased and paid for all student’s tickets.   
 
The match details are: 
London Pulse vs Surrey Storm 
Venue: Copper Box Arena, Queen Elizabeth Park, London, E20 3HB. 
Date: Saturday 4 March 2023 
Start time: 6pm- 7.30pm approximately.  
 
Your daughter will be required to make her own way to and from the venue whether that is by car or public transport. I will 
meet all students at the below location and will wait after the match until all are picked up or have made their own way 
home.  
 
If your daughter is making her own way home via transport and is not being picked up, please can you email me and let me 
know that it is ok for me to dismiss them immediately after the match. 
 
Please can you let me know by Friday 24th February if you DO NOT consent to your daughter attending the match.  
 
We will meet at 5.30pm at The Copper Box (Stop M) bus stop which is pictured below. You are welcome to arrange your 
own meeting place after the match with your daughter if they are being collected or if you wish we can wait at the bus stop 
location until they are picked up.  
 
Any questions please email me on s.dervan@baconscollege.co.uk   
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms Dervan 
 
2i/c PE 
Bacon’s College 
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